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30th December, 1944.
Dear Mr. Alexandar,

With reference to our conversstion vestarday
regarding your steamer "ASHBURY", I duly telephonsd
¥r, G.R. Edgar, the Soclety's Principal Surveyor at Newcastle,
on the lines agreed upon and he has promised to give the
matter his personal attention. I am sending our owmn papers
to him by post today and have also passed on to him a copy
of the Minlstry letter which reached me here this morning.

- Heartily reciprocating your good wishes for
the New Year.

Yours sincerely,

C.E. Alexander Esq.,

Hossrs. Capper Alexandsr & Caey
‘, St. Mary Axe,

IONDON, E.C.3,




